City of Albuquerque

February 23, 2000

Philip Clark, P.E.

Clark Consulting Engineers
19 Ryan Road

Edgewood, NM 87015

RE: ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION FOR 7-11 STORE #57726, HOMESTEAD
HILLS SHOPPING CENTER, (D-11/D9C), SUBMITTED FOR CERTIFICATE
OF OCCUPANCY APPROVAL; ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED MAY 20, 1999,
CERTIFICATION DATED FEBRUARY 7, 2000.

Dear Mr. Clark,

Based upon the 1nformation provided 1n vyour submittal dated
February 8, 2000, the Engineering Certification for Certificate of
Occupancy for the project referred to above 1is approved.

If you have any questions, please call me at 924-3988.

Sincerely,

%M@dﬁc PE

Stuart Reeder,
Hydrology DlVlSlon

xc: Whitney Reilerson, Hydrology

JLle

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER




City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

ALBUQUERQUE

NEWV MEXICO B

January 31, 2000

Philip W. Clark, P.E.

Clark Consulting Engineers

19 Ryan Road

Edgewood, New Mexico 87015

RE: Engineer’s Certification Plan for 7-11 Store # 57726, Taylor Ranch Drive (D11/D9C)
Submitted for Certificate of Occupancy Approval, Engineer § Certification Stamp
Dated 12/30/99.

Dear Mr. Clark:

The above reterenced plan lacks the required As-Built elevations to determine whether the
proposed construction is complete. Therefore, prior to release of the permanent Certificate of
Occupancy for this site, please resubmit, providing more information.

If you have any questions, please call me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Caloﬁ?m/

City/County Floodplain Administrator

C: Whitney Reierson, City Hydrology
' File
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City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

ALBUQUERQUE

NEW MEXICOE

July 1, 1999

Philip W. Clark, P.E.

Clark Consulting Engineers

19 Ryan Road

Edgewood, New Mexico 87015

RE: Grading and Drainage Plan for 7-11 Store # 57726, Taylor Ranch Drive (D11/D9C)
Submitted for Building Permit Approval, Engineer’s Stamp Dated 5/20/99.

Dear Mr. Clark:

Based on the information provided, the above referenced plan dated May 20, 1999 is acceptable
for Building Permit approval.

Prior to release of the Building Permit, however, the Traffic Circulation Layout (TCL) must be
approved by City Transportation. Please submit the TCL with the drainage resubmittal. If
changes are required on the site due to the TCL, please update the grading plan to match.

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

fra (2o

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.
City/County Floodplain Administrator

C: Whitney Reierson, City Hydrology
File_~
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